
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Kevin Bourton

Address 128 Ashton Road,Golborne,,Warrington, Cheshire

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments Oxfordshire's only football club has the chance to flourish, but only if the new ground is built 
and built A.S.A.P. 
The new stadium offers excellent access with sustainable transport means, being located 
adjacent to two bus routes, Oxford Parkway station, the A34 and on a cycle highway. 
Supporters have the ability to travel to matches via sustainable means. The facilities 
available for the local community to use on a daily basis, such as the health club and gym 
must be invaluable to the district council, who won't have to fund it. The ecological benefits, 
such as rainwater collection system, solar panels and green roofs will lead to it being the 
most environmentally sustainable stadium in the country, and must set an example to the 
rest of the country of how construction can be done in a sustainable way. 
 
As a fan of OUFC for more than 60 years now, I have followed them far and wide, making so 
many friends along the way, raising 3 sons who have followed OUFC since the days of the 
Manor ground. Now their children also follow the U's. This club brings so much joy to the 
people of Oxfordshire and beyond.  
Despite unfounded claims by a few, most of whom are not even Oxonians, the fact is that 
the club cannot remain at the Ka$$am stadium, it simply is not an option. Without this new 
ground, a ground that Oxfordshire could and should be proud of, our club will die, can you 
truly allow that. 
 
You cannot deny that there is overwhelming widespread support for this project. so do not 
delay. Approve the planning application to safeguard the future of the county's only 
professional football club, and put Oxford back in the driving seat for sustainable 
development.
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